## Drop Box%E2%80%8F



Kathy Rasing Add to contacts 10/17/14

To: Davon Ebert, Cindy Tabb, Kathy Rasing, Nancy Howla

It is a few days shy of a month and there hasn't been anything dropped in my drop box. Laura hasn't done a ledger for September? There wasn't any messages about the October meeting? Interested people have to call the week of the scheduled meeting to find out details. Even Nancy, who is acknowledged to be a Board Member, didn't have a clue about the meeting. And the unapproved minutes haven't been published and sent to the drop box? Such communication is unbelievable and you wonder why people "bad mouth" the Board. That's Kathy B's word, not mine. I believe Nancy Howland was just speaking the truth.

And does the Board really believe Marilyn Kohagen made up that conversation with Jeff? Could a whole lot of back pedaling have occurred?

Communication is essential. We're just not getting it. And we are not getting the truth. My parents must have taught me all wrong!

Forgive me for being cynical, it must be my age!

**Kathy Rasing**